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BGSL Youth Activities in June

Director at Large and new Chairman of the Youth Committee Nelson Bottoms has a great deal of
prior experience in the 4H Archery program and in the outdoors in general, and he intends to take
his talents and enthusiasm and combine them with those of others from the various divisions to
provide a variety of youth activities for BGSL youth members and their parents. Since all BGSL
memberships are family memberships, parents can use this opportunity to get their youth
involved in new activities at BGSL and spend time with them doing it.

Please give Nelson your support and let him know what your youth are interested in by filling out
the form on the Youth Committee page, and ask him specific questions or sign up for June's
upcoming activities by emailing him at youth@bgslinc.com.

Two activities are planned for June:

Archery

Saturday, June 19th. 5-8pm
This event will be held at the Delabar Youth Lodge, which is shared between Archery Division and
Youth Committee.

Fishing
Saturday, June 26th. 10am to 1 pm*
*If possible youth (and adults) should bring their own fishing gear. State fishing regulations are

followed, so participants need a fishing license if required by regulations, e.g. if they are older
than 15.
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Jessamine County Team Wins Kentucky State High School Trap Championship

On Saturday, June 12, at Berea, The Jessamine County High School Trap Team won the
Kentucky State High School Trap Championship. Also, Jessamine County Shooters and BGSL
family members, Hannah I. and Jacob S. won the High Overall Female and High Overall Male
positions at the state match, Hannah with a 98 and Jacob with a 100. Please congratulate the
team and its coaches for this success. The Jessamine County High School Trap Team practices
at BGSL Shotgun weekly during the school year, alongside the Lexington Catholic Trap Team with
whom there is a friendly rivalry -- inasmuch as Catholic is coached by BGSL's own Dr. Charlie
Becknell. There are other schools either committed to or interested in practicing at BGSL and
competing next year, as well.

A Note to ALL BLAST Subscribers

In an effort to get the BLAST to all BGSL members who request it, the BLAST List is continually
updated. If you do not wish to receive the BLAST at this email or any other, simply Unsubscribe
using the link in the footer of this email. If you wish to receive the BLAST using a different
email, unsubscribe and signup with new email using the form linked here or click here to send
an address change request email to secretary @bgslinc.com. If you just started receiving the
BLAST , click on the BLAST Archives Icon Below to see what you might have missed.

BLAST Archive
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